
Friday 22 April  -  6.30pm—9.30pm,  181 Blues Point Road, North Sydney  

Dear EDC Students & Friends, 

It’s time for our Autumn Ball on Friday 22 April, from 6.30pm to 9.30pm.  You are most warmly invited to 
come and join us—friends and family too—for some Autumnal dancing and mingling amongst friends.  
Please bring a plate of simple finger food and/or drink to share (we’ll provide cups, plates &c).  

We do hope you can make it.  

With best wishes from Fiona & John. 

9416 5765 | 0400 104 969  
enquiries@earlydanceconsort.com.au 
WWW.EARLYDANCECONSORT.COM.AU 
Entry $15 ($5 children) - please RSVP by 20 April. 

mailto:enquiries@earlydanceconsort.com.au

